
OVERSEAS
TRANSLATION
WORKSHOP
PROGRAM
2022
To stimulate interest in 
Korean literature and foster 
the next generation of literary 
translators, LTI Korea provides 
funding assistance for                 
Korea literature translation 
workshops held abroad. 
We seek applications from 
overseas universities with 
Korean studies programs. 

Introduction: Our grants cover the costs of 
running a Korean literature translation workshop 
and holding an online seminar (with the author or 
scholar) 

Eligibility: Overseas universities with Korean 
language or Korean literature programs, and King  
Sejong Institutes in all language groups are 
eligible to apply.  
Grant Details: Partial funding towards 
operational costs and faculty fees.

Application Period: 

 

December 20, 2021 ~ January 16, 2022 24:00

 

(KST)

How to Apply: Send your application including 
the required documents to academy@klti.or.kr.

For detailed guidelines, please visit the LTI Korea website
(Program > Training Program for Translators > Overseas Translation Workshops)
https://www.ltikorea.or.kr




